
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 11th 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We’ve had another productive week here at school, with the children continuing to engage well in their 

learning and demonstrating great progress. I would like to remind you about our upcoming Parents' Evenings, 

which will take place on Monday 21st and Wednesday 23rd  October. These meetings are an important 

opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress and development with their class teacher, ask questions, and 

share any thoughts or concerns you may have. 

Appointments can be booked via Arbor from Friday 11th at 6:00pm. Bookings will be open until the 9:00am on 

the morning of the Parents’ evening.  

 

If you need any assistance in accessing Arbor or making a booking, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office, who will be happy to support you. 

 

Thank you all for your kind donations at last week’s Harvest Festival. All food has now been donated to the 

Food Bank.  

 

 

Bike shelter update:  

 

Over October half term our 

bike shelter will be 

replaced with a new covered 

one, with locking gates securing 

the shelter. Please  ensure that any bike/scooter is taken by the end of the day on Friday 25th October to allow 

the existing shelter to be dismantled.  

 

 

 

Messages from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team 

Redfield Educate Together Primary Academy 



 

Punctuality – drop off & pick up: 

We would like to remind you of the importance of punctuality at the start and end of the school day at 

Redfield Educate Together. 

The school gates open at 8:45am and close promptly at 8:55am. We kindly request that parents and carers 

dropping off younger children at their classrooms do so promptly within this 10-minute window. This ensures a 

smooth start to the day for all our pupils.  

Similarly, at the end of the school day, the gates open at 3:25pm and close at 3:35pm. We ask that all children 

are collected by the time the gates close. We understand that some  

children may become anxious if not collected on time, and we aim to avoid any unnecessary worry by 

encouraging parents and carers to arrive promptly at the end of the day. 

Key upcoming dates: 

16/10/24 Family Support Worker and SEN coffee morning 

21/10/24 Bookings for Extracurricular clubs for Term 2 live on Arbor 

21/10 and 23/10/24 Parents’ evening  

24/10/24 Parent/carer Relationships and Behaviour update 9:00-9:30am and 5:00-5:30pm 

*These dates can also be found on our Annual Planner and School Calendar  

**Due to illness of E-safety provider this session will be rearranged for Term 3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-safety: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


